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Joint Task Force on Undergraduate Physics Programs — This
session will focus on the guidelines and recommendations being developed by the
APS/AAPT Joint Task Force on Undergraduate Physics Programs. J-TUPP is
studying how undergraduate physics programs might better prepare physics majors
for diverse careers. The guidelines and recommendations will focus on curricular
content, flexible tracks, pedagogical methods, research experiences and internships,
the development of professional skills, and enhanced advising and mentoring for all
physics majors.
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